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September 17, 2020 

 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

2300 North Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212  

 

Attention: Ms. Jennifer Dorman 

Phone:  (608) 219-2205 

 

Re: Rosselli Dry Cleaning (FMR) 

 715 57th Street #101 

 Kenosha, Wisconsin  

 WDNR BRRTS #02-30-586299   

 Terracon Project No. 58207200 

 

Dear Ms. Dorman: 

 

On behalf of 757 Properties, LLC, Terracon Consultants, Inc. (Terracon) is providing this 

response to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) letter dated August 19, 

2020 regarding notification of a release on the former Rosselli Dry Cleaning property in 

Kenosha, Wisconsin (Site).  

 

Terracon has been retained as the environmental consultant to support the investigation and 

remediation of the release reported for the site. A site investigation work plan is currently being 

prepared, and will be submitted to the WDNR in accordance with NR 716, Wisconsin 

Administrative Code.  

 

We appreciate your assistance with this project. If you have any questions or comments, or 

require additional information, please contact us at (414) 423-0255. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Krista L. Kroeninger Edmund A. Buc, P.E., CHMM 

Staff Geologist Senior Project Manager 

 
EAB/KLK:eab/N:\Projects\2020\58207200\PROJECT DOCUMENTS (Reports-Letters-Drafts to Clients)\consultant letter 

58207200.doc 

 

Copy to: James Twomey – 757 Properties, LLC (electronic) 
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